
 

 

 

 

 

Our ref: MDB/DS/Transition2023 

 

22nd March 2023 

 

Dear Student / Parent / Carer 

I am writing to provide you with an update on our transition arrangements ahead of your child joining us at 

Netherhall School this September. Firstly, thanks again for choosing Netherhall School for your child’s 

secondary school education; we are very much looking forward to your son or daughter joining us in 

September 2023. 

As we begin our formal information gathering process to ensure a smooth transition to Netherhall School for 

your son or daughter this year, it would be very much appreciated if you could complete the following two 

online forms for us by Friday 31st March by following the links below to complete: 

1) The ‘Netherhall School Permissions Pack’ and 2) The ‘Year 6 Data Collection Form.’  

1) Link to ‘Netherhall School Permissions Pack’ 

 

2) Link to ‘Year 6 Data Collection Form’ 

 

I would also like to request that all parents with children who have any medical needs, including asthma, 

contact Mrs Beverly Johnstone directly at b.johnstone@netherhall.cumbria.sch.uk to confirm your child’s 

specific requirements and to ensure all of our health care plans are in place for September. 

 

I will write again next week prior to the Easter break, but in the meantime, if you have any queries, please do 

not hesitate to get in contact with me by email at m.bailey@netherhall.cumbria.sch.uk.  

Yours faithfully 

 
Mr M D Bailey 

Deputy Headteacher 
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